
 

 
Lane County Human Services Division 
Housing and Community Action Programs 
1132 Lawrence Street 
Eugene, OR  97401 
 
541.682.4688 phone 
541.682.3760 fax   

 

 
          September 5, 2023 
 
For Public Posting 
 
Re: CoC Notification of Rejected or Reduced Applicants 
 
 
This is to notify all interested parties that Lane County intends to reduce the following projects 
in the FY23 HUD CoC Competition process: 
 

Applicant Project Amount Reduced Reason 
Lane County McKenzie Rapid Re-Housing Project $80,000 Unspent funds 

returned to HUD in 
previous grant 

period(s). 

Lane County Sahalie Permanent Housing Project $15,000 
Lane County Camas Permanent Housing Project $5,000 

Note: These reductions will take effect in the HUD FY23 grant period (beginning 2024).  
 
The CoC is required to notify all project applicants no later than 15 days before the application 
deadline regarding whether project applications will be submitted and ranked within the 
Priority Listing submitted as part of the CoC Consolidated Application. Any project applicants 
rejected or reduced by the CoC must be notified in writing outside of e-snaps, with an 
explanation for the decision. All applicants and subrecipients will be notified of the final ranking 
on September 8, 2023.  
 

 
 
Amanda Borta, MSW 
Sr. Program Services Coordinator, CoC Lead 
Lane County Human Services Division 
 


